
 

 
 

Algebra Camp 
June 6, 2022 

Calling all Incoming Algebra Students!   

Summertime is the perfect opportunity to advance every child’s learning in a fun, 
relaxed environment. The Osceola School District will be offering a number of 
programs for students in all grade levels this summer as enrichment 
opportunities. We would like to invite your child to Pre-Algebra to Algebra Boot 
Camp!   

This camp is designed for students entering a high school Algebra course and 
participate in activities to provide a jump-start to help ensure success in Algebra 
during the regular school year. Students will participate in activities to reinforce 
Pre-Algebra skills to prepare for Algebra 1 during the regular school year.  This 
Camp will offer enrichment and support free of cost to your child.  

The camp will be held July 11th – 21st, 2022 at Osceola School for the Arts, 
Monday through Thursday from 9:30 – 1:30pm. There will not be any classes on 
Fridays.  

Breakfast and lunch will be provided. 

Transportation will not be provided. Children should not be dropped off prior to 
9:15am and must be picked up no later than 1:45pm.  

School uniforms will not be required, but dress code will be adhered to. No 
midriffs or tank tops and shorts and dresses must be at least fingertip length. 
Lunch will also be provided.  

Please register your child on the link: https://forms.office.com/r/Pzv8RMt4AU 

Please call the school at (407) 931-4803 with any questions.  

We look forward to seeing you soon! 

Osceola School for the Arts 

 
 
 
 

  


